November – December 2011


We rejoice in the Lord’s goodness and blessings. My family and I have been in the United States for 2 months now and have been busy visiting churches. We have a DVD presentation of the ministry in Argentina and would gladly send you one if your church desires – please just write us and let us know.

In December, I am traveling to Argentina for the Bible College’s second graduation. I am excited to have a part of the graduation and praise the Lord for the 4 students that will graduate this year.

Two of our daughters celebrated their birthdays in November. Johanna turned 7 and Lydia turned 10. It’s hard to believe that we left for the mission field when Lydia was only two months old and she now is 10! They are growing up fast! 

My wife is doing well in her pregnancy with our son. Her due date is in February.  We are thankful for another precious child and pray the Lord’s blessing and care on my wife as she carries the baby.

I am very excited to let you know how the newest church in La Plata is doing. The Lord is using Pastor Hugo Martinez at the Hope Baptist Church on the west side of La Plata. Pastor Hugo is a diligent servant of the Lord and has been involved in many ministries in the Lighthouse Baptist Church before pastoring this new church. The church is meeting at someone’s house until they can finish paying off some land. The land is $42,000 and all 3 churches plus this new church gave a special offering to help begin the payments – they have already paid close to $10,000 off and still have $30,000 to go. If you would like to help with the purchase of the property, it would be a great investment that will have great Heavenly interest!

We want to tell you about two great opportunities: 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]There is an opening for a nine-month opportunity for a single lady teacher to visit Argentina and help home school our children alongside my wife. She would also learn much about the mission field and be able to help in ministries in the churches.  
2. Also we want to invite you to make plans now to take a mission trip to Argentina when we are back from our furlough.  Many young people, including myself, have been radically changed because of a mission’s trip they took at one point of their life. 


Here to Serve,
Jeff and Mindy Bush and family
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